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Hello all,

Wickersham Road Alert!
David Otero (david.otero@bhghome.com)

David@davidotero.com; ct@dtbarch.com; amoser@sengadesign.com; alex@7thofjuly.com;
alice@anpslaw.com; bhockett@cornwallcapital.com; bev@eastbaypetcare.com;
bthorenfeldt@sbcglobal.net; cal@farnsworthmayflower.com; cettling@comcast.net; big_bend@cwo.com;
clemord9@aol.com; davidkat@sonic.net; dhall@husd.com; bsnakebyte@aol.com;
dryburgh@adlercolvin.com; gogreg@comcast.net; heinzemoser@gmail.com; pedroni@saber.net;
diamonds4ever03@yahoo.com; jeremy@thomasgeorgeestates.com; joncarroll707@gmail.com;
lisalolisa@gmail.com; md@dtbarch.com; maijasoderholm@yahoo.com; mlpoppyhill@aol.com;
grower03@yahoo.com; robert.weinstock@ejgallo.com; dnrush707@yahoo.com; tamibobb@yahoo.com;
uvaldez@mac.com; Huntndr@aol.com; vbutton1@comcast.net;

rogersandsonforestproducts@gmail.com; schaeferengineering@yahoo.com;

Tuesday, December 30, 2014 12:19 PM

Monday morning emergency repairs were performed between mile 6-7 just above the bridge at the large
culvert that failed.

Please use EXTREME caution when coming in or out, since we have lost more than half of the
original roadbed.

I have installed a flashing barricade (for night time) and reflective cones. Photos attached.

Happy Holidays to all, and a big thank you to Darrell Rogers, John Schaefer and all involved in the
speedy response to the temporary repair over the Holidays, we would have most likely lost the
entire road in the next big rains!

Regards,

DavidOtero

Broker Associate REALTOR

HIGHLAND PARTNERS

CalBRE#01107560
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